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My wife and | walk six days a week aroundCotton Tree Park, Maroochydore and Alexandra
Headlands It’s getting to the stage where the paths are not safe for the general walking public.
Every day we experience the situation where motorised scooters and bikes etc weaving between
the walkers along the pathway.To make it worse, you can’t hear them coming and quite often
People are startled by the motorised bike or scooter.The majority of the people using these
pathways are retirees living in the surrounding apartments.This greatly adds to the risk of serious
accidents occurring.Thank you,Rod Forrester



